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LUXULYAN SCHOOL







Luxulyan Bodmin Cornwall PL30 5EE

Tel: 01726 850397



E-mail: head@luxulyansch.org
Executive Head: Mr S Gynn
Head of School: Mrs S Le-Doux-Lucas
Our Ref: Admin/letters/St Mewan Holiday Club provision/Jun18
Thursday 14th June 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,
ST MEWAN HOLIDAY CLUB PROVISION

St Mewan School are opening their successful Holiday Club provision to children who attend other schools within the PLT. This is for a trial period in the first instance:
Weds 25th July- Friday 31st August (excluding 27th August)

Monday 23rd October- Friday 27th October

Parents/Carers who are interested are invited to come and speak to staff members on 20th June between 5pm and 6pm, at St Mewan School. Please go to the main school office. More information will be given on activities and prices and the opportunity to book your child in, if you wish. Interested parents can also call the school on 01726 74887 and leave a message for Mrs Walker - Assistant Headteacher.

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Le-Doux-Lucas

Head of School
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